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In Act II of Macbeth, what are examples of simile ...
https://www.enotes.com/homework-help/examples-macbeth-act-2...
Act II is rich in figurative language, opening immediately with personification. Banquo
refers to the moon as "she." He then notices that "There's husbandry in heaven. Their
candles are all out." Those in heaven who control â€¦

Figurative Language in Macbeth - Study.com
https://study.com/academy/lesson/figurative-language-in-macbeth.html
Figurative Language In Macbeth, William Shakespeare uses figurative language to appeal
to the audience's senses and convey meaning in an imaginative way. Figurative language
includes comparisons such as similes and metaphors, sound devices such as alliteration
and assonance, and personification.

Figurative language in Macbeth by juliet field on Prezi
https://prezi.com/cdpp1xd21ot-/figurative-language-in-macbeth
Lady Macbeth, for example, asks "thick night" to come with the "smoke of hell," so her
knife won't see the wound it makes in the peacefully sleeping King (1.5.3). The literal
darkness corresponds to the evil or "dark" act she plans to commit. Simile from Macbeth
explained "The sleeping and the dead Are but as pictures.

Macbeth Act 1 + Figurative Language Flashcards | Quizlet
https://quizlet.com/167256578/macbeth-act-1-figurative-language...
Macbeth will be Thane of Cawdor, Macbeth will be King and Banquo's sons will be King
hereafter; and Banquo is lesser than Macbeth, yet greater; and he's not as happy, yet â€¦

Macbeth Act II Figurative Language and KEY by Lonnie
â€¦
https://www.teacherspayteachers.com/Product/Macbeth-Act-II...
This 40 item figurative language scavenger hunt focuses on Macbeth Act II. Many of
the items have multiple answers. Most of the figurative language devices are â€¦

Where in Act II of Macbeth is personification used? | â€¦
https://www.enotes.com/homework-help/where-act-ii-macbeth...
Figurative language is rich and full in Macbeth. The use of simile, metaphor and other
devices, inclusing personification, add deep dimensions to the plot and the drama is
intensified. Personification is indicated when human qualities are attributed to inanimate
objects, animals or even an idea.

Macbeth Act IV Figurative Language Flashcards | Quizlet
https://quizlet.com/60018784/macbeth-act-iv-figurative-language...
Start studying Macbeth Act IV Figurative Language. Learn vocabulary, terms, and more
with flashcards, games, and other study tools.

Macbeth: Act 2 by Meaghan Ferguson on Prezi
https://prezi.com/otg6tntatwqd/macbeth-act-2
Transcript of Macbeth: Act 2. In Act 2 scene 1 lines 44-77, Macbeth's speech is a
soliloquy because he is talking to an imaginary dagger and ... Figurative Language

Figurative Language in Macbeth - Study.com
https://study.com/academy/practice/quiz-worksheet-figurative...
Review the use of figurative language in ''Macbeth'' with this quiz and worksheet. The
quiz will help to keep you entertained as you work your way...
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